
The IPS Program is here for you!

The Individualized Professional Skills (IPS)
Program has reopened in a limited capacity for
the 2020-21 academic year, and we are
currently accepting applications for professional
development experiences happening between
September 1, 2020 and August 31, 2021. Grants
are awarded on a rolling basis and as funding
sources permit.

Check out our website for important info on:

• Eligible opportunities and application process

• IPS Experiences Database

• Highlights from previous awardees

gradpost.ucsb.edu/IPS-program

Join us for an info session!
Tue Dec 1, 12:30-1p

All attendees will be entered
into a gift card raffle drawing

RSVP to receive Zoom link:
tinyurl.com/IPS-info-session

http://gradpost.ucsb.edu/IPS-program
http://tinyurl.com/IPS-info-session

